
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF 

THE EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 1 MARCH 2004 

                                                                                                                                                                                                 

EX.042/04
THE LANES REFURBISHMENT PROGRAMME 2004 (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Environment Infrastructure and Transport

Subject Matter

To consider a reference from the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 22 January 2004 (IOS.23/04) concerning The Lanes Refurbishment Programme.

The Chairman of the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee reported that the Committee was concerned that there had been no specific Member involvement in The Lanes Refurbishment Programme 2004 as a vehicle to address their concerns and also wished to draw the Executive's attention to their view that there was also a general problem as regards the supply of information to Members throughout the Authority.

The Leader pointed out that monthly Member Briefings were circulated to Members and he would arrange for Officers to be reminded that information about all relevant topics should be forwarded to the Communications Section for inclusion in the Briefings.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Leader would arrange for Officers to be reminded that information about all relevant topics should be forwarded to the Communications Section for inclusion in the monthly Member Briefings.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







